
Coming Up 

Cell Group Leaders Meeting – Wed. Sept. 16 at 7:30pm @ Church 

The program committee is planning a Movie Night at church on 

Sept. 20 at 6:30.  “Heaven is For Real!”  Bring snacks to share 

afterwards. 

Baby Dedication Service is planned with a tentative date of 

Sunday, Sept. 27.  If you would like to dedicate your child, please 

contact Pastor Peter  

 

About Glencross: 
Website:  www.glencrosschurch.com 

Address:  Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5 

Phone:  204-822-3864  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Vision Statement 
We at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are committed to 
obeying the commands God has set forth in His word (the Bible) 
through i) Worshipping God ii) Evangelizing the unbeliever iii) 
Discipling the believer. 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross Mennonite Church 

Sunday,  September 6, 2015 

Worship Service  10:00am 

Worship in Singing  –  Praise Team 

Call to Worship  –  Peter Hoeppner 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Message  –  Peter Redekopp 

“Rescuing and Reclaiming Broken Lives – Part III” 

Luke 4:18-19 and Luke 5:17-26 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


Serving at Tabor Home this morning 
from 9:30 – 10:00am were: Lawrence 

Klassen and the Hoeppner Sisters 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

From the Sunday School Department 

The Sunday School department still has 4 teaching opportunities 

open for this fall. 

Toddler (age 3) – 1 teacher, 1 helper 

Preschool (age 4) 1 teacher 

Kindergarten (age 5) – 1 teacher (to teach every other week 

beginning Sept. 20) 

These are all “half-time” opportunities, trading off with a teaching 

partner.  Please pray about serving in this way.  For more info 

contact Heather Dyck 

Adult Sunday School.  Similar to last year, we will be relying on 

our congregation to provide the speaker each Sunday.  If you feel 

like this is something you would be willing to do, please contact 

Paul Gervais 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pray one for another. 
James 5:16 

 

 

  Kurtis and Candice Dyck  

                  welcomed a baby boy, Carson Isaiah  

                   on August 28th. 6lbs. 15 ozs. 

Reminder  Next Sunday, September 13th... 

Sunday School will begin @ 9:30am 

Worship Service will begin @ 10:40am 

Communion 

Speaker:  Pastor Peter Redekopp 


